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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 

End of Summer Term 
 

Friday 18th July 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SUPERSTARS 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Elm  Tyler 
Pine  Eshaal 
Cherry Rayyaan 
Holly  Masud 
Maple Eros 
Willow Noah 
Palm  Albjon 
Banyan Savannah 
Olive  Adam A 
Cedar Oussama 
Mahogany Aishah 
Eucalyptus Landa 
Sequoia Kayden 

 
 
 
 
 

Cinnamon Success 
 
Well done to Nina, Maryam, Skyla Rose and  
Sofia on their fantastic enterprise project.  The 
only thing that stopped them was selling out!  
 
They made a grand profit of £48 after learning 
that running a business also costs money. The 
cost of ingredients took £20 from their £68    
takings.  All in all, a great achievement.   
 

They all agreed to use their profit money 
to buy a whole host of art supplies for 
lunch time art club in the lodge. 
 
A big thank you to Marcia for helping 
these children to get this great enterprise 
up and running. 
 

Don't forget that you 
can follow us on X 

 
@PakemanSchool 

 Book Fair Reminder 
 

Please remember to come along 
and support our school Book Fair.  
This will take place in the hall after 
school. 

 
 Monday 9th, June 
Tuesday 10th June 

 Wednesday 11th June 
 

Every purchase helps us to earn 

free books for our school. 
 

Thank you. 
Happy Reading!! 



 

 

Pakeman Volunteers 
 
It is National Volunteers Week and here at Pakeman we have a team of nearly 30 regular 
volunteers who read with children, help out with Science Club and support the children at 
playtime. This support makes a huge difference and we are really grateful for the time and 
commitment that our volunteers give. If you would like to volunteer at school please do not 
hesitate to speak with Emma or the office! 

 
 

Greetings From Buckingham Palace 
 
Last term, Year 1 and 2 read a book called, 'The King Who Banned The Dark'. 
The children received a pretend letter from the King stating that he was going 
to ban the dark. They then had to write a persuasive letter to him explaining 
why he should not ban the dark. Teaching staff took the children to the Post 
Office to mail their letters to Buckingham Palace, This week, they received a 
reply back from him!  Such an exciting thing to receive through the post. 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 

Playcentre’s New Timetable  
 
Playcentre children have been   
thoroughly enjoying their new    
timetable, which includes a range of 
exciting activities.  Here they are 
making interesting models using  
recycled boxes and also creating 
some lovely handmade jewellery. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 
Group 

Best   
Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality  

Most   
Improved 

 

EYFS 
& KS1 

 
Holly Class 

 
Elm Class 

 

 
Under 96% 

 
KS2 

 
Cedar Class 

 
Mahogany 

Class 

 
Cedar Class 

Attendance and Punctuality  



 

 

Scootability 
 
Years 3 and 4 worked on their scooter skills this week, with the 
focus on  riding confidently and safely. The instructor also taught 
them some cool scooter tricks including the ballerina, flamingo, 
the mini kick, big kick and the oopla loopa.  Woo Hoo!!! 

Pakeman School 100 Square Challenge! 
 
As part of our world maths day celebration, we recently 
set our families a maths challenge. 
 
The challenge was to see how much of the 100 square 
we, as a school, could fill with real life pictures. We 
would really love some more contributions to make up 
our hundred square.  Please help us. 
 
We would like children to look around and search for 
numbers in the real world. For example, the number 23 
could be from the 23  bus or the number 55 could be a 
door number.   All pictures need to be clear, and the 
number must be visible. Please send your pictures to     
Tamanna or Rose on Class Dojo or children can bring 
them into school. 

 
Once our 100 square is complete we will make a whole school 
display to showcase our joint achievement!  HURRY get     
number searching over the weekend and get your numbers into 
school next week. 

Autism Central Hubs 

These Autism Central Hubs offer guidance to families, carers and personal assistants of    

autistic people. All of the sessions are run by Peer Educators. These are parents or carers of 

autistic people, who are happy to share their knowledge and experience with you. They offer 

group and one-to-one sessions to help you and other 

parents and carers find the information and services  

available in your area. Hubs may also run events such 

as workshops, drop-in sessions, coffee mornings or 

virtual meet-ups.    

For more info:  Autism Central 

https://www.autismcentral.org.uk/hubs/london-delivered-contact-and-ambitious-about-autism


 

For information about any of our coffee afternoons please speak to   
Marcia or Natalie in the school playground.  They’re always really happy 
to help and guide our parents and carers to useful groups, networks and 
other information providers. 


